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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Chris Trotter - Chief Operations Officer

Date: October 23, 2023 

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Josette Dobbins, Sid Grant

Re: Approval of Purchase of Eight Student Buses from Longhorn Bus Sales, LLC

The 2023 Bond election includes the purchase of approximately 30 student passenger buses over the life 
of the bond.  As part of Coppell ISD’s bus replacement schedule, we are in need of ordering eight (8) - 77 
passenger buses in order to take delivery in March or April, 2024.

The cost of each 77-passenger bus is $139,370 for a total of $1,114,960.00 from Longhorn Bus Sales, LLC.  
We will utilize remaining 2016 bond dollars to make this purchase.

The proposal from Longhorn Bus Sales, LLC was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code 
§44.031 through the district's membership with TASB Buyboard, contract #630-20.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the purchase 
of eight (8) 77-passenger student buses from Longhorn Bus 
Sales, LLC at a total cost of $1,114,960.00.


